
25/08/2020 

MRS Monique France 
9 Rabaul RD 
North Curl Curl NSW 2099 
monique.e.france@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

I object to the proposed location for this Optus Tower. 

This is not a suitable location given its close proximity to Curl Curl North Primary School and 
recreational community spaces used heavily by children and community.

The proposed location will have a negative impact with degradation of the environment 
affecting humans, flora and fauna of which full effects unable be measured until the potential 
damage is recorded in years to come.

This Tower should be located in an Industrial area more suited to infrasture of the like if 
required.

John Fisher Park and Lagoon Area should be protected by the Northern Beaches Council as 
custodians for our parks and open spaces you have a responsibility to our future generations to 
protect and preserve.

Children and the community should be protected from potentially harmful telecommunication 
infrastructure.

I urge Northern Beaches Council to reject this application and decline all future such 
applications in John Fisher Park and Lagoon area. 

Yours Sincerely
Monique France
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Subject: Online Submission


